Dear Pioneer Texas Family and Friends,

Thanksgiving is upon us - This is a traditional time to reflect on all that we are grateful for. Like most of us, I think of my family and friends. I also think of our Pioneer Texas Family. We are a new family, but we are a strong family. We are a family of associates, clients, and vendors. Some of us have known each other for years and some for only a short time. One thing we do have in common is that we are all going through a time of dramatic change all around us. I want to thank all of you for your strength, your dedication, and the courage you have shown during our time of growth.

At Pioneer Texas, our focus is delivering great service and care to so many in all of Texas. While we have only been here a short while, we as a family will ensure Pioneer Texas will be here for years to come! We are in over half of Texas and starting to create a great Legacy for our company. The services we provide, especially in todays pandemic climate, play a vital role in the economy by maintaining safe work spaces for our clients and also keeping hundreds of our own employed throughout Texas.

Mike and I did not know, when forming Pioneer Texas how significant we would be, all the lives we would touch, and the people we would keep safe through our journey. Thanks to the commitment provided by our PTX Family, we will continue to provide great quality service for all, for many years to come!

In closing, I would like to say I am truly thankful for all of you who are part of our lives. I am truly privileged and blessed to be a part of The Pioneer Texas Family and to have you as a part of mine. I am very very very Thankful.

Happy Thanksgiving and many blessings Fam. I hope its a great one!

-Ray Trevino Chief Happiness Officer

